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Question: How can I access the translated document and who carried out the work? 
 

Answer: The translated document can be provided upon request by e-mailing 
nbm@us.fo. 
 
Please note that the translation is confidential, has not been made public, and may not 
be shared with others. It may only be used for the purposes of participating in this 
tender. The translation was prepared by consultant Anette Petersen and her contact 
details are available upon request. 


